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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as identifying 
happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 

- Passover begins at sundown on April 22. “During the sacred holiday of Passover, 

Jewish families around the world give thanks to G-d for liberating the Jewish 

people from bondage in Egypt and delivering them to the promised land of 

Israel,” President Donald Trump. 

 

- New Egypt Elks Lodge 2457 held their Installation of Officers 

Ceremony on April 13. At that function, Exalted Ruler, Gina 

Mellon, presented an award to Christian Nevers, New Egypt 

Marketplace owner(r), in Grateful Appreciation of his service to 

the Lodge. Additionally, Plumsted Deputy Mayor Herb Marinari 

(l), owner of Big Woods Farm and Nursery, was presented the 

Elks Distinguished Citizen Award. Congratulations gentlemen! 

  

 - Pastor John Burlaga and the Hornerstown Baptist Church are 

sponsoring an Outreach Event on April 20 at the Charleston Coffee 

House, 611 County Rd. 539, New Egypt. The church invites you to 

enjoy a $10.00 gift card with any purchase between 6am and 2pm.  

        

- The Plumsted Council for the Arts promotes the arts 

throughout our community while encouraging and 

providing a platform for township residents to tap into their 

creativity. The Council’s first information session will be held 

at Studio ‘533 (27 Main Street, 2nd Floor), April 24 at 1pm. 

If you partake in the arts in any form—photography, music, 

literature, painting, theater, culinary, sculpture, digital, 

landscape, etc.- please join us. Email Committeeman 

Bowen at rbowen@plumsted.org for more details.  
 

Plumsted Mayor Dominick Cuozzo welcomes residents to his next 

“Meet the Mayor” event, hosted by the Plumsted Branch of the 

Ocean County Library. It will take place on April 27 at 119 

Evergreen Rd., New Egypt, from 10:15am until 12:30pm in the 

library meeting room. Contact Mayor Cuozzo directly at 

(865)604-3618 to secure a time slot for a one-on-one discussion. 
 

This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, suggestions and 

submissions for upcoming editions may be directed to pio@plumsted.org. 
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